
Introducing the Critical Care Nurses Association of Zambia 

The Covid-19 pandemic highlighted the crucial role of critical care nurses globally. In my own practice, 

I have had the privilege of working with critical care nurses in both Zambia and the UK. Having been 

seconded to be a Matron for a critical care unit in London during the UK first wave, I then chose to 

return to Zambia in September 2020 to support our partners and have 
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